
 

Greenfield Primary Academy 

Our new class topic is half term is The 
Victorians. We will be looking at the whole era and 

studying Queen Victoria as well as what life was 
like for children. We will be studying the inventions 

created during that time period.  
 

In science our topic is about materials and their 
properties. We will be carrying out investigations 

and looking at how to separate materials as well as 
which materials dissolve and which don’t.  

 
In DT we will be looking at baking scones. We will 

be designing our own creations of scones and then 
evaluating them.  

 

 
 
Please make sure your child brings their book bag 
into school every day. Please share their reading 
book with them, as 10-15 minutes of reading 
every day at home can make a lot of difference to 
your child's reading ability.  
  
Please support your child’s learning by helping 
them with their weekly HOME LEARNING TASKS. 
These will be set on a Monday for the week. Your 
child will also have a Topic Project set each half 
term. 
  
Your support at home really helps your child.  

  

In Literacy we will be looking at Grimms’ Tales and 
our story will be Little Red Riding Hood.  
 
We will be writing setting and character 
descriptions. We will also be writing persuasive 
letters and using other versions of the story to 
help us with this. 
 
Towards the end of the half term we will be 
looking at newspapers reports and writing our 
own fairy tale based on Little Red Riding Hood. 

 

In Maths we will be looking at some of the 
previous areas of learning taught through 
lockdown. 
 
The first 4 weeks we are looking at 
fractions, decimals and percentage and 
problems solving.  
 
We will then be looking at coordinates and 
translations of shapes. 
 
Finally we will be studying areas of 
compound shapes, parallelograms and 
triangles. 


